
St. Peter’s Academy East Bridgford – Newsletter. 

 

Teacher: Mrs Cains / Mrs Gilbey Subject: Geography Date: 11/5/18 

 

Task/Expectation: 
Thank you for supporting your child with recent homework tasks. We were very 
impressed with the Panini World Cup cover designs. There were so many different 
ideas! We have now scanned the entries and these have been emailed to the 
organisers. The children will be able to show their original designs in a future 
achievement assembly. 

Most children are continuing to progress well with weekly times table tests. We spend 
time in school reinforcing all times tables in a variety of ways – chanting, playing games 
and dancing along to ‘Super Movers’ Thank you for supporting and encouraging your 
child to complete their timed sheets at home too. 

In Geography, we have been finding out about the country of Russia which links nicely 
with the forthcoming 2018 World Cup beginning in June. For homework this week, we 
would like the children to find out five interesting facts about Russia. This can be 
written as a list or presented more creatively in the form of a drawn or computer 
generated poster. The children will be expected to share their facts with the rest of the 
class. 

The new show and tell timetable is on display in the classroom and on our class page of 
the school website. Show and tell sessions remain on Wednesdays. 

Lacrosse will continue to take place on Wednesday afternoons coached by Mr Aspinall. 
He has noticed how much the children have progressed over the terms. 

Please could all children keep an outdoor P.E. kit in school all week during the Summer 
term as there will be occasions when we may have an extra session on the field. 

We look forward to seeing many of you at our Dukes Barn information meeting on 
Wednesday 23rd May at 3.30pm. As mentioned previously, we will send all information 
out to any parents/carers who are unable to attend. 

 

 

Please return homework by: Friday 18th May 2018 

 

• Thank you for helping your child with their work. 
• Please let us know if for any reason they were not able to complete it. 
• If you would like to make any comments please do so in the work diary or by letter, phone or 

personal contact. We will ensure you receive a response. 


